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Please oppose SB 4 as Oregon already has sufficient land within existing urban 

growth boundaries to accommodate semiconductor facilities. 

 

Oregon’s farmlands, forestlands, and watersheds are protected under Oregon’s land 

use laws.  Sections 10 and 11 of SB 4 threaten these lands by attempting to bypass 

these laws and overlook existing industrially zoned sites inside UGBs.  

 

Please shift the focus from outside cities and towns back to inside the cities and 

towns that have land zoned for industrial and employment uses already.  I urge you 

to invest in these cities and towns to prepare potential sites for the semiconductor 

industry rather than overlooking them. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sheila Dooley 

 

 

 

 


